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Memphis Attorney Tackles Prevailing Wage Laws in
Construction

Publication
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Construction company executives, owners and employees who work on publicly funded construction

projects should have a general understanding of prevailing wage laws. In a contributed article for

Construction Executive, Memphis attorney Greg Grisham outlines the impact a September 2018

Court of Appeals decision has on delivery drivers of ready-mix concrete and the construction

industry as a whole.

To read the full article, visit Construction Executive.
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